Princeton Community
Family Learning Center
“The Cub School”

This form is required of all Cub Families for re-admittance following
the Thanksgiving Break.

Thank you kindly for your participation as we strive to keep everyone
safe & well.

v’ We did not participate in any indoor gathering that exceeded 10 people. if this
was not the case, 14 days of quarantine have passed since.

v Masks were worn in any groupings with non-immediate family members indoors
or outdoors when social distancing was not possible. If this was not the case, 14
days of quarantine have passed since.

v My family has quarantined for two weeks after any travel to an area of high
transmission.

v Any visitor to my home from an area of high transmission quarantined for two
weeks.

(All taken from Governor Murphy’s Executive Order 196 of 11/16/2020)

Additionally, | understand that given the increase in cases and the need to protect the
community from possible exposure to greatest extent possible, the following changes
in COVID expectations will be made effective immediately: '

v If anyone is visiting my house from an area of high transmission, they will
quarantine for 14 days at my house and our child will not attend PCFLC during
that time.

v If anyone in our household has been deemed a close contact of a positive case
and is in quarantine as a result, our child will not attend PCFLC until the 14 days
of quarantine have passed even if they were not exposed..

v If anyone in our household has traveled to an area of high transmission, our child
will not attend PCFLL until that family member’s 14 days of quarantine have
passed.

Signed: Date:




